
This is a short week of school. Tomorrow,
Friday, Sept 19 is a PD Day for staff.

This week, the students took part in the
Terry Fox Run!

Thank you to all that joined us for our
Parent Council Organizational Meeting that

happened on Wednesday evening. It was
nice to see you all and we look forward to
working with this year’s Parent Council,
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Peace High hosted 250 students from across our region
at the Mighty Peace Golf Course for  Golf Zones earlier
this week. Thank you to Mr Taylor Hulme, and his dad,
Mr Toby Hulme for organizing this and coaching our

Nomads!

Our Sr Boys team walked away with Bronze!!
Congrats, Evan Busat, Hunter Senft, Noah Forman, and
Charlie Jeffs!! Mateah Forman got 2nd. GOOD LUCK in

Lethbridge next week!!




